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I am appalled about what is happening in the greyhound racing industry. I was already aware of 
cruelty as I am a member of GRANT (greyhound rehoming association Northern Territory) and we 
save as many as we can which is so minimal to the quantity of these beautiful animals that are being 
slaughtered at the end of their career.  
 
I will be interested to see what actions are taken in the future. 


